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January 25, 2023 

L e t t e r  o f  S u p p o r t  –  B a r  A g r i c o l e  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I am a local business owner at 10 Washburn Street in San Francisco, 2 blocks away 
from Bar Agricole’s new location. I am writing today to express my support for Bar 
Agricole as a new business in my work neighborhood.  
 
This area of town has struggled with commercial vacancies, abuse of our public 
spaces, and a general lack of services for as long as I have lived and worked in 
this city. With Bar Agricole our neighborhood has received a business that provides 
an amazing gathering place as well as a location to learn about and procure spirits 
from all over the world. They are more than a bar/ restaurant, and they are more 
than a liquor store. To me they also act as educators and hosts for the community, 
taking a novel and thoughtful approach to making the hospitality business 
worthwhile. They are a locally owned business employing and serving people who live 
here.  
 
I place great value on the fact that this is a local organization inhabiting 
challenging ground floor commercial in a new development, where all we usually might 
see are multinational chains. Bar Agricole is a creative and welcome addition here. 
I hope that they thrive. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________________    Date: 1/25/23 
Seth Boor, AIA 
Principal  
Boor Projects 
 


